
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING 

 

 

December 19, 2017 

 

The Orchard Park Public Safety Committee meeting was held on Tuesday, 

December 19, 2017, at 6:00pm, in the office of the Chief of Police, at the 

Municipal Center, 4295 South Buffalo Street, Orchard Park, New York 

14127. 

 

ATTENDANCE: 

PRESENT  EXCUSED 

Police Chief Mark Pacholec, Chairman  X 

Frank Wierbowski      X 

Barbara Bernard      X 

Ryan Crawford      X 

Dwight Mateer         X 

Dan Neaverth Jr.         X 

Andrew Slotman      X 

Jeff Sweet       X 

Beverly Kirkpatrick, Secretary    X 

 

Chairman Pacholec called the meeting to order at 6:02pm. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

- Active shooter training on hold. 

- Update on intersection of Valley View and Pine; topic discussed at the 

Town Board Meeting.  Evaluating the cost for study of singular and 

multiple intersections.  Committee to be advised of the result of the 

study. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

- Discussed issue of snow being pushed on private property by 

contractors. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:24pm.  The 

next meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, January 16, 2018. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bev Kirkpatrick 

Secretary 

 


